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Diary Dates 
 

 

Friday 23rd June 

5:00-7:00pm 

 17 pupils dancing at 

Leeds Rhinos match 

 

Sunday 25th June 

1pm- First Holy 

Communion 

Corpus Christi church 

for the children who 

have attended the 

after-school classes. 

 

Thursday 29th June 

10:00am Mass for Holy 

Day of Obligation SS 

Peter and Paul 

 

1.45pm-Year 4/5, Year 

5/6, Year 6 Sports Day 

 

 

Wednesday 5th July 

1.30pm- Year1, Year 1/2, 

and Year 2 Sports Day 

 

Thursday 6th July 

Corpus Christi Catholic 

College Transition Day  

 

9.30am -Reception 

Sports Day 

1.30pm- 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Sports Day 

 

Tuesday 18th July 

Year 6 Leavers 

Production 

 

Thursday 20th July 

Come Dine With Me 

 

Monday 24th July 10am 

Year 6 Leavers Mass 

 

Tuesday 25th July  

School closes at 1pm for 

Years Rec to 5 

Guard of Honour 

1.20pm for Year 6  

 

 

 

 

  
Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for the Summer  

term are:  
- Confidence and Determination 

- Trust 

- Courage  

- Discernment/ Wisdom 

For the next few weeks, we are focusing on 

Courage. 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 
 

Courage involves making good choices in the face 

of fear or obstacles. It is another word for bravery. 

Remember: Bravery does not mean fearlessness. It 

means we do not let fear hold us back from 

exploring new opportunities, developing our skills, 

and doing what is right. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Wonderful ‘Stars of the Week’   
23.06.23 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 
Reception 1 
Miss Horkan 

Darasimi For knowing all his number bonds to 20. 

Reception 2 
Miss Kemp 

John For being an enthusiastic learner. 

Year 1 
Miss Kirk 

Scarlett C  For working hard and persevering in maths. 

Selome For working hard and persevering in maths. 

Year 1/2 
Mrs Child 

Isobelle 
For making excellent progress in her reading and moving up a group. 

Well done Isobelle! 

Sklar 
For improving her fluency in reading and using expression.  

Well done Skylar! 

Year 2 
Mrs Kilvington 

Maya For always listening and concentrating in every lesson. 

Poppie For projecting her voice in reading and group sessions. 

Year 3 
Mr Herron 

All Year 3 

Class 

For being excellent school ambassadors on our visit to Leeds Royal 

Armouries. 

Year 4 
Miss Moore 

All Year 4 

Class 

For being resilient, trying their best and for working hard improving 

their times tables scores. Well done to all of you! 

Year 4/5 
Mr Goodall 

Mia For showing a great understanding of shape in Maths. 

Natasha 
For arriving every day with a positive attitude and always ready to 

learn. 

Year 5/6 
Mr Doyle 

Miss Guy 

Modestas For trying his best in all his writing tasks. 

 Residential 

Year 6 
Miss Oxley 

 Residential 

 Residential 



 
 

 

Year 6 

stopped off 

and visited 

Richmond 

Castle - on 

route to 

Grinton Lodge 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

….and they’ve arrived! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watching the sunset on 

the Summer Solstice – 

the longest day of the 

year.  

Party Night!”!  



 

 

Eight of our 

talented Year 5 

pupils have been 

preparing for the 

past three 

months to 

participate in the 

highly anticipated 

Leeds Youth 

Music Festival 

Concert. It is 

with great pride 

that Mrs Clay and    

Mrs Kilvington 

announce the 

pupils’ 

outstanding 

performance at 

the First Direct 

Arena on 

Wednesday night, 

alongside 45 

other schools in 

Leeds. 

 



 

 

Their hard work truly paid off as they 

took the stage with confidence and 

showcased their musical talents to the 

enthusiastic audience. 

The atmosphere at the First Direct Arena 

was electric as the audience witnessed an 

incredible display of musical performances 

from students across Leeds. The event 

featured a wide range of performances, 

including energetic drummers, a soulful 

jazz band, a magnificent 75-piece Youth 

Orchestra, and captivating rappers, among 

many other talented individuals and 

groups. It was a true celebration of the 

vibrant musical culture that exists within 

our city! 

Our pupils not only had the privilege of participating in this grand event but also had the 

opportunity to witness the remarkable talents of their peers from schools all around 

Leeds. This unique experience has not only broadened their musical horizons but has also 

inspired them to continue pursuing their passion for music. 

 



 
 

 

Year 3, along with Year 4 and Year 4/5 had a fantastic day at Royal Armouries. As well as 

being fascinated by an elephant’s war armour, they saw how jousts and duels used to be 

performed.  There was even a live duel between an Anglo-Saxon warrior and a Viking! 

The children also participated in a lesson on bartering and tried their hand at becoming 

traders.  After creatively describing some of the Viking objects, the children sold them 

for as much profit as they could before sealing the deal with a Viking Handshake. 

 

In particular, the  children really 

enjoyed becoming a Viking raider, learning how to properly use a shield and throw axes 

(safely of course). The children worked together brilliantly as a team and developed an 

ear-splitting war-cry! 
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Year Four had a great day at The Royal Armouries on Tuesday and enjoyed looking 

at the different artefacts in the museum. In the afternoon, the children learnt all 

about the different weapons that Vikings used in battle, learning how to fight like 

a Viking. Using the shields and axes was a real highlight for many of the children. 

The class also had the chance to have a go at axe throwing and then had to show 

their best angry Viking impression. The children were given the opportunity to 

watch a live battle between two people using shields and axes which the children 

thoroughly enjoyed. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Year 4/5 visited the Royal Armouries for their topic of 

the Vikings this half term. 

 

The children were able to look around the different exhibits at the 

Royal Armouries as well as take part in workshops to look at what 

it was like to be a Viking raider and a Viking trader! The children 

even created their own model sword blades. 

They represented our school brilliantly and asked some fantastic 

questions whilst looking at the different artefacts. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 enjoyed another 

cooking lesson with Miss 

Gilbey this week. The 

children were learning 

about which foods are the 

best for providing us with 

energy. They made Apple 

Toast Crunch which they 

said would be a healthy 

breakfast choice. They 

used the claw method to 

chop apples and bananas. 

All the children tasted 

their creations and 

decided it was a whole 

new approach to toast! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children in class Year 1/2 had a visit 

from the author Luke Temple. He showed the children 

his books and they asked lots of interesting questions 

about being an author. Luke really entertained the 

children with his stories and they were captivated by 

his latest story, The POO MONSTER! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science this week, the 

children in class Year 1/2 

have been investigating 

'What fruit makes the 

best volcano?' They 

began by setting up a 

fair test and then 

choosing which fruits to 

test. They used bananas, 

oranges, lemons, limes 

and apples. They found 

the best fruit to create a 

volcano was a citrus 

fruit. They children really 

enjoyed the experiment 

and can't wait for the 

next one! 



 
 

 

 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a lovely weekend and a wonderful week! 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

 


